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Sunday, August 23, 2020 

Dear Families of Bishop Verot Catholic High School:  

Bishop Verot Catholic High School reported to the Department of Education that an employee had 

tested positive for COVID-19. Due to privacy laws the name of the employee is confidential. This 

case was quickly reported to the Department of Education and immediate action was taken. The 

school acted promptly to sanitize any space used by this employee. Further, this case was reported 

to the Lee County Department of Health. The employee has been quarantined at home and will not 

return to campus until the employee tests negative.   

I applaud the School Administration and Staff for their immediate action. The health and safety of 

our employees and students are top priorities, and in these unprecedented times these priorities 

continue to guide our operational decisions.  

Let us pray for all those who have contracted COVID-19 and for all their families as they work to 

restore their good health.  

 

May God bless you and your families, 

 
Rev. John Belmonte, S.J., Ph.D. 

Superintendent of Catholic Education 

Diocese of Venice in Florida 
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